
From: board@silvershekel.org
Subject: Neighborhood Garage Sales and Free Stuff Days

Date: July 16, 2025 at 8:13 AM
To:

Neighborhood Garage Sales and Free Stuff Days

July 12-13, 2025

Dear Silver Shekel Property Owner,

This is a reminder that the Neighborhood Garage Sales and Free Stuff Days that we mentioned in an email a few weeks ago are coming 
up soon, Saturday and Sunday, July 12-13. 

Our yearly Clean-up Day program is very popular, but there are a lot of usable items that are being tossed and end up in a landfill. 
These items might be re-purposed and used by others. And, we are aware of the problems with the landfill's capacity. 

So, this year we are encouraging residents to have their own garage sale, or, if you prefer, to place unwanted, usable items next to the 
road for free on Saturday and Sunday, July 12th and 13th. Sales can be on either or both days. 

The leftover stuff can be taken to one of the roll-off dumpsters the following Saturday on Clean-up Day, or recycled at SCRAP or the 
local drop-offs in Breckenridge and Frisco.

We will advertise the garage sales for the neighborhood and you can do so individually, if you like. 

Our yearly Clean-up Day will be on Saturday, July 19th, 8:00 until noon. We’ll send more details later.

The SSOA Annual Meeting for all property owners will be on Saturday, July 19th, starting at 4:00 pm. Proxies were sent to you this week 
and the agenda and other meeting materials will be sent soon. 

As a reminder, if you have not paid your 2025 dues, please do so now. Thank you!

Sincerely,
 
Silver Shekel Board of Directors
www.silvershekel.org
board@silvershekel.org

https://www.summitcountyco.gov/services/public_works/landfill_recycling/index.php
http://ww.silvershekle.org/
mailto:board@silvershekel.org

